
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING THE PROPOSED LIBRARY 
EXPANSION PROJECT 

 
A meeting will be held on the 6th day of May, 2024 at 5:00 P.M. at the Sparta Free 
Library located at 124 W Main Street, Sparta to discuss the proposed Library 
Expansion Project with the public.  Michelle Tryggestad, Director of the Sparta 
Free Library, will be present to explain the project and assist in answering any 
questions. 
 
 
 


